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DID YOU KNOW???

January 2019

It's time for Winter Production
Meetings

The crops are in, wheat is up and growing. It was a
long and difficult growing season with no shortage of
water. Now is the time to reflect on what went right,
what did not, and what practices could be altered for
another year. To help with these questions, the
Perquimans County Extension Center along with
neighboring counties is offering several crop
production meetings in the coming months. For more
information, click Learn More for the meeting
schedule or call our office at 252-426-5428.

Learn more »

Our Mandatory Livestock Meeting is...

January 23, 2019 ... All Perquimans families that want to
participate in 2019 Albemarle Livestock Show and Sale must
attend a mandatory meeting at the Perquimans Extension

Center. This meeting is for Parents and Children and will begin at
6:00 p.m.

Volunteers Graduated

The recent graduates of NC State's Extension Master
Food Volunteer Program represented Chowan, Currituck,
Pasquotank and Perquimans Counties, completed 30
hours of training in 2018 and will be shadowing Extension
Agents for 30 hours in 2019 to fulfill their course of

study. Congratulations to (front row | to r) Frances
Chambers, Amanda Howell, Meredith Tynch, Alice
Stringham, Vikki Smith, (back row | to r) Annie Nofsinger,
Annie White, Shirley Jones, Elena Bartoli, and Cindy
Alarcon-Rivera. Not pictured: Elaine Grosjean




We offer Medicare Outreach

SHIIP, which stands for Seniors Health Insurance Information
Program, is a free government educational service that can help
navigate your choices when it's time to enroll in Original Medicare
(Medicare Part A and Part B), a Medicare Advantage Plan (like an
HMO or PPQ), or a Medicare drug plan. Perquimans County's
SHIIP volunteers are located in the Perquimans Extension Office
on Edenton Road Street, Hertford, NC. Call 252-426-7697 for an
appointment once you receive your Medicare Card or as early as
three months before your 65th Birthday.

Now is the time to sign up for 4-H

A new enrollment system was implemented in 2018 to promote a
greener and more efficient registration process. If you have not
enrolled online, you will need to setup a new profile on the 4-H
Online database. Once your profile has been setup you will follow
the steps prompted on each page. If you have questions, you may
call 252-426-7697. Please fill out all necessary paperwork at the
following link https://nc.4honline.com as we strive to live the 4-H
Motto of making the best better.
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